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Newton T. Bass Apple Valley Library temporarily closed

The Newton T. Bass Apple Valley Branch Library closed temporarily on Saturday, April 18, but
will reopen on Monday, May 4, so crews can perform work on the library’'s fire sprinkler
system.

During the closure, Newton T. Bass Apple Valley Branch patrons are encouraged to visit other
nearby County branch library locations, including:

The Adelanto Branch
11497 Bartlett Ave., Adelanto
Phone: (760) 246-5661

The Hesperia Branch
9650 7th Ave., Hesperia
Phone: (760) 244-4898

The Lucerne Valley Janice Horst Branch
33103 Old Woman Springs Rd., Lucerne Valley
Phone: (760) 248-7521

The Barstow Branch
304 E. Buena Vista St., Barstow
Phone: (760) 256-4850

The San Bernardino County Library System is a dynamic network of 32 branch libraries that
serves a diverse population over a vast geographic area. The County library system strives to
provide equal access to information, technology, programs, and services for all the people
who call San Bernardino County home.

The library plays a key role in the achievement of the Countywide Vision,
www.sbcounty.gov/vision, by contributing to the educational, cultural, and historic
development of our county community.

For more information on the San Bernardino County Library system, please visit
http://www.sbclib.org/ or call (909) 387-2220.
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